January 26, 1977

Theodore Cooper, M.D.
Department of HEW
Room 5077 N. HEW Bldg.
330 Independence Ave. S.W.
Washington, D.C. 20201

Dear Dr. Cooper:

Regards and best wishes for a job well

Cordially,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.

HB:jp enclosure

CARTER - MONDALE

TRANSITION PLANNING GROUP

P.O. Box 2600 Washington, D.C. 20013

January 10, 1977

pa Congres -corresp /

Dr. Henry Blackburn University of Minnesota School of Public Health Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

Dear Dr. Blackburn,

Senator Mondale has asked me to thank you for writing and recommending that Dr. Theodore Cooper be considered for Assistant Secretary of Health.

As you know, many people are making themselves available or have been recommended to become a part of the new Administration. It is really helpful in evaluating these individuals to hear from others, such as you, about their qualifications.

Please be assured that your recommendation will receive careful consideration.

Thank you for your interest.

Sincerely,

Richard Moe

Mr. March March Carolle March